ngh Country West

“E-NEWS”

. Rancho Bernardo, California

Club Hours

Open 8:00 AM to 9:00 PM. The restroom closes at 8:45,

pool and spa closes at 9:00, All to exit club by 9:00
Club hours are subject to change, so call the office.

Club Manager: Wayne Blum

Club Office: (858)451-0725

E-mail: manager@highcountrywest.com
Web Site: www.highcountrywest.com
Address: 16003 Turtleback Rd, 92127

President’s Corner:

If you didn’t have a chance to join us for our event
at the Club where we thanked Mike Lutz for his
many years of service as Manager, it's not too
late. Mike will be around for a while helping our
new Manager, Wayne Blum, transition into the
role. Also, when you have a chance come on
down to the Club and meet Wayne. You have
probably seen him around the neighborhood over
the past few years.

As we continue into the new year, the Board
continues to deal with several issues that effect
our community. We welcome you to come to our
monthly meetings, held the second Wednesday of
each month. At these meetings you can hear
about the various issues being discussed first
hand. We would welcome having your input. You
might also consider being a candidate for the
board in the upcoming elections.

| hope you all have a wonderful Valentine’s Day,
as well as enjoying the President’s Day holiday.

Sincerely,

Kent Stone
President

Join Our Board Meetings
February 9th MEETING IS
IN PERSON

The HCW Board of Directors will host the meetings
at the club in the meeting room. The date is on
February 9th at 6:30 PM for the regular board
meeting. You have 2 ways to access agenda:

1. Go to our website and under Property
Owner Resources click on “Board Meeting
Agenda”. The agenda will be posted by
Monday prior to the meeting.

2. Stop by the club and see the posting on the
bulletin board.
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Architectural Column:

In our 40+ year old neighborhood many
properties boast a variety of mature trees
and an assortment of other well-developed
plantings. High Country West is also built
on a series of slopes. When we have wind
events, especially Santa Anas, this leads
to a buildup of debris along sidewalks,
street gutters, and the gutters of some of
our hilly roadways. Not only is this
generally unattractive, but it can also be
slippery for the many walkers, strollers,
riders, and runners our community hosts
daily. If your trees are contributing to this
situation, please try to sweep up regularly.
You can take advantage of the bi-weekly
yard waste pick up to have the material
recycled into muich.

The Winter hours for the facility are as follows:

January/February 8am — 9pm
March/April 8am — 9:30pm

February 2022 Sunrise Sunset
February 1 6:43am 5:20pm
February 28 6:17am 5:44pm

The swimming pool is looking great and is heated year-
around to 81 degrees.

Please come down to the ciub and enjoy, no reservations
required!

STREET SWEEPING THIS MONTH
On the third Friday February 18. Please move cars off
the street so the weeper can pass through. Thank you.




